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Hello, GAMbit readers!  Hopefully you've had a
relaxing summer so far and are feeling energized
about the start of a new school year.  This year
promises to be much more comfortable than the
previous, for most of us, which is certainly
something to celebrate.  

Of course, many of us have other things to celebrate
as well.  Perhaps you're beginning in a new role, are
employed in a new location, are taking on exciting
new responsibilities, or are finally getting a chance
to implement that great idea you've been wanting to
try for years.  Some of you may be entirely new to
gifted education and are roaring to get started after
attending the recent New Teacher Workshop! 
 Whatever your own new start may be, GAM is here
to congratulate and support you!

Ready for a New Start
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How Missouri State Academy Impacted Me
by Andrew Mitchell

 

As a 2016 MSA alum, I can confidently say that the Missouri Scholars Academy is
three weeks of intellectual engagement unlike any other program in the state.
During my time at MSA I was able to conduct college level lab experiments, an
experience that solidified my interest in chemistry and has been a major factor in
my decision to pursue a career in research. However, this is not the most special
part of MSA. The experience of being with so many other gifted students allowed
for meaningful conversations about what it means to be gifted and how to
navigate a variety of educational spaces in ways that have helped me make the
best of my classes even into college. Through all this I made some amazing
friends and still run into classmates from MSA frequently. MSA brings out all the
best parts of being a nerd and forms an amazing community that lasts far beyond
the end of its program.





















Have Something to Share?
 

Please send articles and advertisements
for the Fall 2021 GAMbit

to pagnani@ucmo.edu by October 15th.

ThankThank
you!you!


